
 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

Liquor import permits in Cambridge Bay 

Start Date: December 16, 2021 
End Date: January 4, 2022 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec 

As of December 23, 2021, the Department of Finance office in Cambridge Bay will no 

longer sell liquor import permit orders. Nunavummiut can buy liquor import permits in 

different ways: 

• By sending an email to orders@nulc.ca.  

• In-person.  

• By phone. 

Without an import permit, liquor stores in other provinces will not process your order.  

You can buy a liquor import permit if you live in a community that has chosen to be 

either ‘restricted’ or ‘unrestricted’ under the Liquor Act. If your community is ‘restricted’, 

you also need the approval of the local Alcohol Education Committee (AEC).   

It is illegal to bring liquor into a community where alcohol is prohibited. 

Please note that no liquor orders or import permits will be sold between December 23, 

2021 and January 4, 2022. 

### 

Iqaluit NULC store Rankin Inlet NULC office (Siniktarvik Building) 

Monday 

9 a.m. to 12 p.m. EST 

1 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. EST 

 

Tuesday to Friday 

9 to 11 a.m. EST 

Monday to Friday 

9 a.m. to 4 p.m. CST 

 

Phone: 867-975-6869 Phone: 855-844-5488 

mailto:NLCLiquororders@gov.nu.ca


ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 
News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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